
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
January 19, 2022 
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
OKLAHOMA COUNTY GOP ENDORSES MAYORAL CANDIDATE CAROL HEFNER 
 
A recent survey of the Oklahoma County Republican Executive Committee regarding the 
February 8th Oklahoma City Mayoral election revealed overwhelming support for Carol Hefner 
in her bid to unseat current Oklahoma City Mayor, David Holt. 
 
Today, the Oklahoma County GOP (OKCOGOP) is pleased to announce our endorsement of 
candidate Carol Hefner in this important race. 
 
Visit the Oklahoma County Election Board 
 (www.oklahomacounty.org/Departments/Election-Board) for more information and all other 
important 2022 election dates. 
 
 
In Liberty, 
Ken Warner, Chair 
Oklahoma County Republican Party 

 

P R E S S  R E L E A S E  

Contact: 
Jenni White, Press Secretary 
Oklahoma County Republican Party 
info@okcogop.com | 405-849-5198 
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